
 

 

Town of Marshfield 

 

Hazard Mitigation 

Hazard Mitigation Plan Community Meeting 

   
                                         (Greg Guimond)                                                 (From a Boston Newspaper) 

 

We Are Looking For Your Input 

There will be a presentation describing the importance of municipal hazard 

mitigation planning and an overview of the plan update process, followed by 

a discussion about hazards that have impacted Marshfield and what areas 

are perceived as most vulnerable. Come learn about how to keep your 

community, neighbors and family safe from the various natural hazards that 

could affect our Town and provide input on the development of the 

Marshfield’s Hazard Mitigation Plan.  

 

The workshop will be held at the new Ventress Memorial Library Program Room 

on August 29, 2017, from 6 to 8 PM 

 

For more information contact Lt. Shaw at ashaw@marshfieldpolice.org  

or Greg Guimond at gguimond@townofmarshfield.org 
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